
CAMPUS NOTICE
 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

March 11, 2016

ALL ACADEMICS AND STAFF AT UC SAN DIEGO

SUBJECT:
  

Letter from President Napolitano re: New Retirement Program for Future
Employees

Dear Colleagues:

Please see the message regarding the new retirement program for future UC
employees. The information may be found at
http://go.ucsd.edu/1REpafh

Yours very truly,

Janet Napolitano
President

http://go.ucsd.edu/1REpafh

